
From: Younghein, Meredith L.
Sent: 4/17/2014 2:34:01 PM
To: Younghein, Meredith L. (Meredith.Younghein@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: R. 14-02-001: Workshop Notice: Track One of the Joint Reliability Plan

To all Parties in R.14-02-001:

Public Workshop Notice: CPUC Workshop on Track One of the Joint 
Reliability Plan (Multi-Year Forward Resource Adequacy), R.14-02-001

California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue, Auditorium
(Comer of Van Ness Avenue and McAllister Street)
San Francisco, CA 94102

May 2, 2014
9 am - 3:30 pm

(Wheelchair Accessible)
Remote Access 
To Join by Phone:
Teleconference number: 866-687-1443 
Participant code: 1049466 
To join by WebEx:
Web link:
https://van.webex.eom/van/j.php7MTlXNm6537065064ffc:

Meeting number: 743 091 843 
Meeting password: reliability

Purpose

At this workshop, California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) staff will present and 
facilitate party presentations and informal comment on issues scoped under “Track One” in the 
Preliminary Scoping Memo for Proceeding R.14-02-001. Staff plans to address high level 
policy questions relevant to the Commission’s consideration of a multi-year forward Resource 
Adequacy requirement.

Staff expects presentations to cover policy issues such as:
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current electric system reliability needs and concerns in California,

recent developments in the area of system reliability,

multi-year forward procurement as a potential solution to reliability concerns, and

the potential impacts of implementation of an expanded Resource Adequacy
program.

A Workshop Summary will be transcribed.

A draft agenda for the workshop will be released prior to the workshop. If you have any 
questions, please contact:

Meredith Younghein

Senior Regulatory Analyst

Energy Division, California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5953

mly@cpuc.ca.gov
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